
From: Dominique Russell   
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 7:20 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
I oppose the the Enbridge Dawn-Parkway pipeline expansion. The time has come to stop relying 
on fossil fuels. The Dawn-Parkway pipeline would increase fracked gas imports from the US and 
allow greater use of gas-fired power plants in Ontario, growing greenhouse gas pollution by 
more than 300 per cent by 2025. In addition, the pipeline construction would take place on 
ecologically significant wetlands. This is unacceptable in a climate emergency. 
 
Please respect your obligation to the younger generation and the earth itself. 
-Dominique Russell 
Dominique Russell 
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